



THIS HALF TERM WE HAVE BEEN THINKING ABOUT LOVE AND JOY.

By this everyone will know that you are my disciples, if you have love for one another. **John 13:35**

Dear parents and carers,

As we are unable to welcome you into school and share the amazing things your children do during their time with us, we are hoping to share with you some examples of their brilliance.

Mrs Ajayi





In Turner Class they made their own stained-glass windows. They cut tissue paper, stuck it onto sticky film and then put them inside a black border. They look beautiful in the window and the children love watching the light shine through them.







Orchard Class have created a beautiful display about the different qualities that we have, that make us a good friend.



Bellamy class have made self-portraits using lots of different materials.









For No Pens day, Stephens class orally retold the story of '**Peace at last'** using teddy bear masks that we made. As a class we came up with actions for each page of the story to help us.



In Siderman Class we have been busy learning about human and physical features of the locality. Last week we did some exploring on the roof and identified lots of human and physical features that surround our school!







In Year 4, the children have an on-going project of making a 3D volcano model using junk materials.